Rationale for proposed changes to SR regarding BoT Elections:

- Makes the language regarding electronic balloting conform to the reality of the fact that we have already been using electronic balloting for the past few years.
- Allows the have elections in Spring (instead of Fall) as we haven been having lately.
- Takes care of tie situations.
- Cleans up language.
